
Sep 21, 2018 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO ADOPT A 

 CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency 
(Agency) proposes to adopt its Conflict of Interest Code.1 

 The Agency proposes to adopt its Conflict of Interest Code to identify its decision-
making officers and staff, and, as mandated by state law, require those persons to disclose any 
personal financial interests that may be affected by the Agency’s actions.  

 Copies of the proposed Conflict of Interest Code are available to interested persons and 
may be obtained by sending a request to Joe Hughes at jhughes@kleinlaw.com or Simona Hayes 
at shayes@kleinlaw.com. 

Any interested person may submit written comments relating to the proposed code no 
later than November 7, 2018. At this time, no public hearing on the proposed code is scheduled, 
but will be scheduled if requested by any member of the public on or before October 23, 2018.  

 Inquiries and comments concerning the proposed code may be directed to: 

  Klein DeNatale Goldner, LLP 
  General Counsel, Cuyama Basin GSA 
  C/O Joseph D. Hughes 
  4550 California Ave, 2nd Floor 
  Bakersfield, CA 93308 
  jhughes@kleinlaw.com  

                                                           
1 This notice is provided pursuant to California Code of Regulations, Title 2, § 18750, which describes the process 
that the GSA must follow to adopt its Conflict of Interest Code. 
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